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This Hockey Season started with Change the Game Seminar in September. Parents and Coach sessions 
were open to everyone. Parents who attended were given 3 Volunteer Hours for their time. 

Also SMHA helped with the IODE Rummage Sale which we saw a huge amount of our parents and 
players help with. Families were awarded volunteer hours for their time commitment. IODE in return 
gives SMHA a donation based on the hours we provide them.

The fundraising committee sold Rebel Bean Coffee in November and again in February. Families could 
also sell coffee in exchange for volunteer hours.  
15 bags of Coffee = 4 Hours 25 Bags of Coffee = 8 Hours

SMHA also hosted Female Bantam Provincials in March and we used many volunteers for this weekend. 
Anyone that had signed up to volunteer that had already completed their 8 volunteer hours, could bank 
hours towards the 2018-19 Season. 

SMHA has been awarded their Casino to take place October 2018, information and volunteer 
opportunities will be presented in August. 

We had around 20 Families that did not complete volunteer hours this season and they did have their 
$200 Volunteer Cheques Cashed. Next season Volunteer Cheques will be collected when teams are 
formed, including coaches. This will make the process easier at the end of the season. 

RAMP Website has been on their new platform all season, Meeting Minutes have been sent to all 
members after each meeting to review after feedback from last AGM. Hope this has kept our members 
more informed.

I would like to thank all of SMHA Executive and Directors for your countless volunteer hours you have 
contributed this past season. It take many hours of commitment to make this association successful and I 
truly believe this has been a great season, I look forward to the upcoming season and having a even 
more successful year.


